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COVID-19 Update to Volunteer Services
TEMPORARY CLOSURE

The Department of Justice and Attorney-General is committed to 
providing volunteer witnessing services to the community at 
dedicated signing sites. 

As a precautionary measure, from Saturday 21 March 2020 services 
at these sites will be temporarily suspended until further notice.

If you urgently require a document to be witnessed, you can locate a 
witnessing officer by visiting www.qld.gov.au/findjp 

We appreciate your understanding while these temporary measures 
are in place.


